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I oppose this bill for two reasons: First, because it fails to recognize the importance of 

preserving historical structures, communities and downtown areas. Second, because 

it provides too little oversight of developers.  In a rush to provide dense, affordable 

housing, this bill risks destroying Oregon’s history and identity. I believe that we don’t 

need to sacrifice one goal for the other. We can accomplish both.  


